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Agenda Item #3 

MEMO 
 
 
 
 
To: Mike Riggle 
 
Fr: Karen Geddeis 
 
Re: Students and Staff Who Excel 
 
Date: August 20, 2010 
 
 
 
At the meeting on August 30, 2010, the District 225 Business Office will be recognized during 
our Students and Staff Who Excel segment. 
 
The Government Finance Officers Association has awarded Glenbrook High School District 225 
a Certificate of Financial Reporting Achievement for their comprehensive annual financial report 
for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2009.  The certificate is the highest form of recognition in 
governmental accounting and financial reporting and its attainment represents a significant 
accomplishment by the Business Office and District 225. Awards such as this help contribute to 
strong bond ratings that assist District 225 in securing favorable interest rates. 
 
District 225 was also awarded a Certificate of Excellence in Financial Reporting for the fiscal 
year ending June 30, 2009 from the Association of School Business Officials.  This award 
reflects the District’s commitment to the highest standards of school system financial reporting.  
This is the second consecutive year that the District has been recognized for this effort. 
 
Assistant Superintendent for Business Affairs Hillarie Siena, Director of Business Affairs 
Julie Bezanes, and Director of Operations and Purchasing Kim Ptak will be accepting the award 
on behalf of the Business Office and District 225.  
 
 
 
 


